
  

Public Hearing Notice  
 

The City of Twin City is seeking funding from the USDA 

Community Facilities Grant program for the replacement 

of public safety equipment. The public is invited to 

comment on the project at a public hearing being held on 

Wednesday, March 15, 2023 at 6:00pm. This hearing will 

be held in the City Commission Chambers at the Twin 

City Police Department.  

 

Eugenia A. Ducker, City Clerk   


